
Effective Monday, April 6, Kanan Shuttle service will 
be temporarily suspended until further notice.

If you need transportation and the Kanan Shuttle was your 
only option, please call Customer Service at
(805) 375-5473 and we will attempt to arrange  
transportation on Oak Park Dial-a-Ride.

We can accept requests only for essential needs and 
services, such as medical appointments, grocery stores 
and pharmacies, and work trips for those people in 
“exempt” classes as outlined in the Governor’s stay at 
home orders.

If approved, we will pick you up at the bus stop of your 
choice on the Kanan Shuttle route and take you to any 
other stop on the Kanan Shuttle route.

Kanan Shuttle 
Temporary  
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of Service

Please call at least 2 hours in advance. Only one 
passenger per trip (or one passenger plus their caregiver) 
permitted as we have implemented strict social distancing 
protocols on all dial-a-ride services.




